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Mr. President,

Thailand welcomes the delegation of Germany to its third UPR review. 

We commend the efforts to promote the rights of migrants such as the provision of language and vocational trainings, better career prospects, and integration strategy. Given a large number of migrants in the country, Thailand recommends Germany to further promote migrants’ right to health and education by considering amending relevant legislations to allow undocumented migrants to have more equal access to the national healthcare system as well as to promote policies to integrate students with migration backgrounds in educational settings more evenly across different states.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We recommend Germany to enhance measures to effectively and comprehensively combat racism, racial discrimination, xenophobia, and related intolerance, especially through education that promotes respects for cultural diversity, identity, social harmony and social inclusion since young ages.  

I thank you.
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